Republic of the Philippines
ANTI-MONEY LAUNDERING COUNCIL

SECRETARIAT

7 October 2022

Ms. Lil Abby N. Cacela

Account Manager

EGM Systems Global Technologies Inc.
Unit 309 Armal Plaza Bldg,,

C. Raymundo Ave., Maybunga, Pasig City

Dear Ms. Cacela:
Subject: Notice of Award (NOA)

We are pleased to notify you that your bid price for the procurement of
Environmental Monitoring System in the amount of One Million One Hundred Three
Thousand Six Hundred Pesos (PHP1,103,600.00), inclusive of all costs and applicable
taxes, has been accepted pursuant to AMLC-BAC Resolution No. 22-77, series of 2022.

Moreover, please submit within ten (10) calendar days from receipt of this
NOA, and prior to thesigning of the Contract by both parties, a performance
security in any of the forms and in an amount that is not less than the required
percentage of the total contract price prescribed in Section 39 of the 2016 Revised
Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184.

In view hereof, please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by
signing at the portion provided below. Kindly return to sender a signed copy of this
NOA within two (2) calendar days from receipt hereof via email.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Very truly yours,

MA. RHEA M. SAMNTOS-MENDOZA
Offider-in-Charge

Conforme:
EGM Systems Glo echnologies Inc.
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